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Hiawatha street closure planned
(KNZA)--A Hiawatha street closure is planned next week for storm sewer repairs,
weather allowing.

According to a release from City Administrator Mike Nichols, East Iowa Street
will be closed beginning Tuesday, just east of the Fisher Center, for about one
week.

The release says anyone trying to access any location east of the Fisher Center
parking lot entrance will need to do so by taking East Miami Street to Mallard
Road, then south to Iowa Street.

The city appreciates your patience during the project.
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